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‘Loving one another, building each other up’ 

 

Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Next Friday (22nd October) Chestnut class will be having a French Day! As part of this, they will be making 

and tasting some French foods.  

We will be trying:  

 Apple and Pear Tart - the children will be making this themselves.  

A ‘tasting menu style’ continental breakfast. The children will try a small sample of: 

 Pain aux Raisin 

 Pain aux Chocolat 

 Plain Croissant 

 Strawberry Jam 

 Butter 

 Baguette 

 A mild Brie cheese 

 

Please return the slip below by Thursday 21st October to say whether you are happy for your child to try 

these foods and whether they may have any allergies to what we are going to be trying.  

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Haynes and Miss Richards 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………… 

 

                    Yes, I am happy for my child to taste the foods listed above. 

 

 

                    No, I am not happy for my child to taste the foods listed above. 

 

 

List of allergens: 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………                           Date………………………………………………… 
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